
 
 
To: ​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Woods, Superintendent 
Date:​ March 10, 2025 
Re:​ Recommendation for Boundary Changes 
 
The administrative recommendation for boundary changes, effective beginning with the 2025-2026 school year 
is as follows: 
 

Area Current Assignment 2025-2026 

Area bounded by Chanute (W), Route 136 (N), 
Maplewood Detention Pond (S), Maplewood (E). 

Eastlawn Northview / Broadmeadow 

Area bounded by Maplewood (W), 200 Block S 
Maplewood (N), Keystone (E), 400 Block S 
Maplewood (S). 

Eastlawn Northview / Broadmeadow 

Area bounded by Bel Pl (W), Englewood (N), 
Maplewood (E), Clark (S). 

Eastlawn Northview / Broadmeadow 

603 to 609 S Maplewood. Eastlawn Northview / Broadmeadow 

1503-1621 (odd) Par Drive.  
621-683 (odd) Willow Pond Road 

Pleasant Acres Northview / Broadmeadow 

 
For reference, these boundary maps are available: 
Linked here is the current boundary map. 
Linked here is the proposed boundary map. 
 
At this time, we anticipate 51 students in K-4 will be affected by these changes. This represents 5.9% of the 
current K-4 population. 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/d/viewer?mid=1smX-8w_JbM6Oqj_hRSpaFH8q4VU&ll=40.29797900000001%2C-88.13070700000003&z=18
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=1S4fEif32MRjNMCIing72feu7omFXvJ0&usp=sharing

